

mmcsally

From: Charles R. Juliand [Charles.R.Juliand@noaa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, June 28, 2006 5:56 PM
To: Mark McSally
Subject: [Fwd: Re: Duckworth]

Second try...

----- Original Message -----

Subject: Re: Duckworth**Date:** Wed, 28 Jun 2006 15:33:17 -0400**From:** Charles R. Juliand <Charles.R.Juliand@noaa.gov>**Organization:** NOAA NMFS**To:** mmcsally <mmcsally@kkrs.com>**References:** <DLENLHOLLCFOGOAMHENKAEHACFAA.mmcsally@kkrs.com>

Mark:

I've reviewed Mr. Duckworth's financials and had some legwork done re: his assets. It appears to me that he has more than enough equity in his residence and (probably) in his vessels to secure a loan for \$47,565.60 to pay his debt to NOAA. I'll expect him to do so by August 1, 2006, or face suspension of his federal fishing permits until the debt is paid in full.

Chuck

mmcsally wrote:

I am not trying to suggest that by accepting the payment you have accepted a partial payment plan. Rather it is a showing of good faith. If you know who will lend him the money please advise as I am fairly sure that no bank will. As far as selling the boat if you want to wait 6-12 months (the average sale time in Point Judith) I would suggest that it would be the same as a payment plan.
 After you review the financials let me know how you want to proceed.

Mark

-----Original Message-----

From: Charles R. Juliand [mailto:Charles.R.Juliand@noaa.gov]
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2006 9:37 AM
To: mmcsally
Subject: Re: Duckworth

That's not an acceptable solution. I'm not agreeing to any kind of a payment plan until after I look at his financials and make an independent determination as to whether he ought to be able to borrow the money or sell a boat or two. I'm only willing to credit the forfeited catch toward his debt if he pays in a lump sum. In the meantime, I'll be issuing a Notice of Permit Sanction in order to be in a position to pull his permits if he drags his feet.

mmcsally wrote:

6/29/2006